

St Edmund's Catholic Primary School

...through Christ we learn...

Executive Headteacher: Mrs A. Ruthven Head of School: Mr A. Antoniou



Wednesday 15th October 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are pleased to inform you that St Edmund's Enrichment Clubs will resume from **Monday 3rd November 2025**.

Please click on this <u>LINK</u> to complete the online booking form by **Wednesday 22nd October 2025** so everything can be finalised smoothly. Spaces are limited and if your child does not get accepted, they will go on the waiting list.

We will inform you as soon as possible if your child has a place in their chosen club.

Enrichment Clubs will run from **Monday 3rd November 2025 to Friday 5th December 2025 for 5 weeks.** The cost is £25 per club and covers the whole five-week duration of Autumn Term B. All payments must be paid in **CASH**. Please note that refunds will not be issued for any missed sessions. Please note that we will not accept any late bookings.

All sessions last one hour and start straight after the end of your child's school day. Children must be picked up at the end of each club promptly at 4:30pm. Continuous late pick up will result in your child's place being withdrawn. Late payment will also result in your child's place being withdrawn.

If a club has to be cancelled for any reason, we will let you know as early as possible via email/Class dojo.

Intonion Intonis

Yours sincerely,

Antonis Antoniou Head of School



